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Special Report: Budget Vote

August 31, 2016
Upcoming Vote on Budget by District Council 

 In September, when the virtual District Council meeting was held, I misinterpreted the 
word "approve" in the bylaws to mean no objection. In actuality, a vote is required.  
 I have been advised by Toastmasters International to hold a District Council vote by 
email. I will send the email in a few days to all club Presidents and Vice Presidents of Ed-
ucation. The email will contain links to the budget and to the budget explanation docu-
ment. 
 Each President and VPE will receive in their email a unique link to the voting page, to 
ensure that each eligible person gets one vote. 
 At the same time, I will send an email to you, the DEC, asking Area Directors to con-
tact club Presidents and VPEs, to urge them to watch for the email, emphasizing that their 
vote is important. 
 I appreciate your help in correcting this procedural error. 
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